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To: International Mathematical Union

Matematiska institutionen
Prof. Volodymyr Mazorchuk

Besöksadress:
Ångströmlaboratoriet
Lägerhyddvägen 1
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SE-751 06 Uppsala
SWEDEN

Telefon:
018–471 3284

Epost:
mazor@math.uu.se

Dear Colleagues,

due to Russia’s military aggression in Ukraine, The Executive Committee
of the Swedish Mathematical Society urges the International Mathematical
Union not to hold the International Congress of Mathematicians planned
for July 2022 in Russia.

For your information, the Executive Committee of the Swedish Mathema-
tical Society has decided that it will not grant any travel grants for partici-
pation at this congress in Russia, should the congress take place.

With best regards

Volodymyr Mazorchuk
President of the Swedish Mathematical Society


